Industry Review Comments and Responses FDOT - Standard Plans

Index 700-010
Concrete CCTV Polee

ORIGINATION

Date: June 15, 2020

Name: Derwood Sheppard/Cheryl Hudson
Phone: (850) 921-7305

Email: malcolm.tomatani@dot.state.fl.us

COMMENTARY

Districts have commented that double nuts are more difficult to install with negligible safety
benefits. ASTM withdrew B308-10 so we need to change it to ASTM B221

COMMENTS AND RESPONSES
BLACK = Industry Review Comments RED = Standard Plans Response

Name: Nick Benedico / Tetra Tech
Date: September 18, 2020

COMMENT: 700-010 5/10, Concrete S/Stub Detail: Why is the note below the detail title given the
number 4? There are no notes 1, 2, or 3 on the sheet. Elsewhere in this series of indices, notes are
renumbered every sheet.

RESPONSE: The redline marks the note as Note 4 but the DRAFT index Sheet 5 only references “Note”.
No Change to Index
Date: 9-21-20



